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responded to the responded were not informed of changes to orders, or missing orders. These 

faculty recorded numerous issues from the bookstore. There were comments about faculty 

being anxious about not having physical books for students to read. Stacy commented that the 

instructional deans will be meeting with a Follet District representative tomorrow about ongoing 

issues with the bookstore. Rachelle reported that a faculty in HHS had numerous issues with 

books. Voltaire confirmed that the bookstore does fall under Academic Senate ten plus one 



 



 

 

bookstore, which may be a manifestation of Issue 9.  There are others, and we on the 

implementation team appreciate your help.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:52 p.m. Next meeting is Monday, November 6th, 2023. 

 

 

 


